
Wednesday 10th July 2024
4pm - 6pm

Venue: William Byrd Primary Academy, 
Victoria Ln, Harlington, Middlesex UB3 5EW

This session will have a key focus on Mathematics planning and preparing for 2024/25.

This meeting is collaborative – a chance to share pedagogy, curriculum approaches, current issues,
resources and ideas for future projects that the Maths Hub could run. 

It is best if practitioners bring something to share and lead on as part of the discussion. It is hoped
this community of practitioners will carry on sharing good practice after this meeting. 

*The London Central and West Maths Hub reserves the right to charge a £25 fee
for non-attendance to the session or for cancellations with less than 14 days’

notice.  Once you have signed up to the first one, we will assume you are coming
to all three sessions, unless otherwise told.

HILLINGDON GOOD PRACTICE NETWORK - PRIMARY MATHS
For those who lead on maths in primary schools 

in the borough of Hillingon

REGISTER*

SurveyMonkey (closing 25/05/2024)
Is there anything else you would like to share/have

sessions to focus upon?

*please register and contact admin@lcwmathshub.co.uk with any questions


